The University of Arizona Health Sciences



Joe G.N. "Skip" Garcia,

A Message from the Senior Vice President for Health Sciences

ABOR Health Committee Meeting Aug. 12 in Tucson

Aug. 8, 2016

Dear Colleagues,

At Friday's public forum in Phoenix with the Arizona Board of Regents we had the opportunity to share details of the incredible progress that we've made at the UA Colleges of Medicine in Tucson and Phoenix in just a few short years. This <u>short video</u> helps tell the story.

Our ongoing collaboration with our regional health delivery partners, the high caliber of our medical education curriculum, and a student experience that is second to none, are advancing our mission to improve the health of Arizona with purpose and clarity.

We are leading the way in academic medicine. We're able to do that because of faculty, staff and students like you.

Thank you all for your hard work!

Joe G.N. "Skip" Garcia, MD Senior Vice President for Health Sciences Dr. Merlin K. DuVal Professor of Medicine Elected Member of the National Academy of Medicine

Upcoming ABOR Health Affairs Committee Meeting:

Friday, Aug. 12, 2016 (Tucson)

1 to 5 p.m.

University of Arizona Vine Avenue Annex building 1125 N. Vine Ave. Rooms 102 and 104

11001110 102 4114 101

Live web stream at: https://www.azregents.edu/about/abor-live

